
 Resource Teacher 

 

For the coming 2022-23, school year, Choice has a position open for a Resource 

Teacher. 

As an experienced special educator, if you are looking for a change, an opportunity to 

engage with gifted students, support teaching staff and families, we have an 

opportunity for you!  

Our school offers personalized programming carefully crafted to meet the needs of 

these learners who have so much potential. This is a unique opportunity to work with a 

dedicated staff under supportive leadership in a school with innovative programming.  

Successful candidates will provide evidence of: 

• a clear understanding of the developmental progression of K-8 learners and the 

BC Curriculum K to grade 8. 

• A background and experience in special education and SEL pedagogy that 

supports students who have gifted profiles and/or twice exceptionalities; 

• knowledge of the environmental factors needed to create nurturing, 

stimulating learning experiences that support the whole child; 

• the ability to and experience with team teaching and collaborative 

planning; knowledge of backwards design curriculum planning to facilitate 

inquiry, provocation, creativity, critical thinking, and core competencies; 

• fluency in both formative and summative assessment practices. 

• An array of proven strategies that respond to the unique profiles of gifted 

learners given their often complex needs. 

• Ability to administer Level B testing and familiarity with other assessment tools. 

Choice supports their staff with extended health and dental coverage, a focus on 

professional growth, planning and preparation time integrated within the school day 

and competitive remuneration. 

Applications should be submitted to office@choiceschool.org and must include a 

current Curriculum Vitae, a cover letter that describes the applicant’s educational 

philosophy, contact information for three professional references, and a copy of the 

applicant’s Certificate of Qualification from the Teacher Regulation Branch. We thank 

all candidates for their applications and consider them carefully. 

 
 

 

 


